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In consideration of  

SENATE BILL 1090 

RELATING TO MOTOR VEHICLES 

  

Senate Bill 1090 establishes requirements for number plates for zero-emission (ZEV), hybrid, and 

gasoline-powered vehicles. Requires the Department of Transportation to adopt or amend its 

administrative rules to authorize the use of high-occupancy vehicle (HOV) lanes by ZEVs.   The 

Climate Change Mitigation and Adaptation Commission (Commission) supports this bill. 

  

The Hawaiʻi Climate Change Mitigation and Adaptation Commission consists of a multi-

jurisdictional effort between 20 different departments, committees, and counties. The Commission 

supports mechanisms to reduce overall vehicle miles traveled as well as converting all remaining 

vehicle based ground transportation to renewable, zero-emission fuels. The Commission’s 2018 

Statement on Ground Transportation Emissions Reduction directs the Commission to “Amend 

laws, such as the state procurement laws, to better align them with clean transportation priorities.” 

 

Driving EVs cuts greenhouse gas emissions in half or more and providing HOV lane access for 

EVs can encourage EV purchases and be a powerful strategy for reducing emissions. States that 

adopted HOV lane exemptions for specific vehicle types found the incentive encouraged drivers 

to acquire EVs and reached their planned EV quota earlier than anticipated.i Authorizing the use 

of HOV lanes by ZEVs will help the State to stay on track to meet its 2045 climate goals.  

 

Mahalo for the opportunity to testify in support of this measure.  

 
i Alternative Fuels Data Center: Alternative Fuel Vehicles and High Occupancy Vehicle Lanes (energy.gov) 

https://afdc.energy.gov/laws/HOV
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Comments:  

I oppose this Bill. 
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